
 
  
30 October 2023 
  
Dear Peter: 
 
he William & Mary Bray School Lab and the W&M Office of Strategic Cultural Partnerships are 
proud to help sponsor the “I Made This”: Black Artists and Artisans Conference happening 
November 10th – 11th at Colonial Williamsburg. 
  
The W&M Bray School Lab has a limited number of FREE REGISTRATIONS for community 
members interested in attending the conference. 
 
hese free registrations are first-come, first-served, at this link. Once the link has opened, you do 
not need to click any other tabs or icons -- simply scroll down and begin populating the form.  
 
lease only register if you are certain you will be in attendance on both days! Registrations must 
be received by 5pm on November 1st. 
 
f you have any questions about registration, or need help with the process, please 
email braylab@wm.edu. 
 
hank you for your continued support of the W&M Bray School Lab, and we hope to see you at 
the conference November 10th – 11th at Colonial Williamsburg! 
  
Sincerely yours,  
  
  
Danny Devlin, Ph.D. 
He/Him/His 
Senior Director of Outreach & Engagement 
Strategic Cultural Partnerships 
William & Mary  

https://www.colonialwilliamsburg.org/learn/on-site-opportunities/educational-conferences-forums-symposiums/i-made-this/
https://web.cvent.com/event/6e975562-089c-4ed7-bb5c-56582922d940/register?RefId=SlateSeminarRegistration&rp=5fdc0bce-4463-4711-ae19-17158cca7684
mailto:braylab@wm.edu


757-221-5758 

You are receiving this email because you have previously signed up to receive emails from W&M Strategic Cultural Partnerships. To unsubscribe, reply to this email with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject line. 

  

  


